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The Rocky Horror Show Auditions at The Ohio State University at
Mansfield
2018-01-16 15:12:55 by MelissaH0243

OSU-Mansfield Theatre invites students, faculty, staff, as well as community members to
audition for the iconic musical, The Rocky Horror Show by Richard O’Brien and directed by
Drew Traxler with Music Direction by David Tovey Performances.

Auditions will take place Tuesday and Wednesday, January 15th and 16th in Founders
Auditorium at The Ohio State University at Mansfield, 1760 University Drive from
6:00pm-9:30pm both days.

Auditions consist of readings from the script and 16 measures of a prepared song. You provide
the sheet music, and we provide an accompanist. (No a cappella singing, please.)

Many great parts, including an audience participation chorus. Mature Content: Not
recommended for audiences 12 and younger

Performance dates are March 1-4, 2018.

Questions: fahey.9@osu.edu, droodini@gmail.com, tovey.2@osu.edu, or 419 755-4276
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